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call 

William 
Lord Jenkin rang me today, I've briefed Zubeda on the conversation: 

To: William Connon/PD-

cc: Zubeda 

bcc: 
Subject: Lord Jenkin's phone 

He would like a letter from Lord Warner, covering what I said in my letter. 

He acknowledged that the references to the self-sufficiency report have been released. 
Pleased that we are going through the documents returned from and that these are going through the process to 
release them. 

He wants to know if the files he went through last time he visited are the same as the 47 we refer to. Told him I'd 
check with Zubeda and you when I got back from leave, he was OK to leave it till then. 

Liz's secretary is arranging a meeting of the Project Board for when I get back, we'll need to consider what 
approach is going to be taken to the Wellington House files, the 47. Those papers I reference in my report should 
be processed for release but there will be few of these coompared to the whole. Among the 47 files are some that 
were the subject of non disclosure during the HIV/Hep C litigation, about four files, I checked the status with SOL 
on Wednesday and their view is that, although they were previously withheld they will need to be checked to see if 
they should remain withheld. I've not read through them yet in detail but a quick scan indicates that they are part 
of formulation of policy and could be withheld should any decision be made to release them - my own view is that 
we should apply Section 12, over £600 to any request made for 'bulk release. 
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I have to go via Skipton House on Monday the 9th, to be trained on the upgraded laptop before they will let me take 
it away. Training finishes at 11am, so should be there about 11.30. 

See you when I get back, ring if it would help, I'll pick messages up each evening. 
Regards 
Linda 
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